Hello again, all the winter leagues have ended and we are now in the 

Summer season. We had a very good Open Tournament

We hope to make it better next year. The league secretary should have 

Sent in all the games and averages to the office. We need them as soon as possible

So we can get the average book out on time. The USBC Convention was held 

in Reno Nev. By all reports, there were many fireworks, all proposals dealing, 

with dues increase was defeated. We received the BVL award again this year.
Showing that the Nation’s Capital Area is the leader when it come to the care

of are veterans. I hope all that participated in the local Tournaments had a good time

we are continuing to improve the events. On the 27th June, the state associations will meet to vote on merger. The meeting will be helded at the Western Inn & Conference Center in Waynesboro, Va. it will begin at 10:00 am. .The first meeting are closed but the second meeting is open to anybody who is a member. By now all league average should be in the hands of the office staff.  
